
SECURITY 

.REPORT OF THE SECRETARY-GENERAL CONCERNING THE CREDENTIALS OF 
THE DEPUTY REPRESENTATIVE OF GUINRA ON THE SECURITY COUNCIL 

Pursuant to rule 15 of the provisional rules of procedure of the Security 
Council, the Secretary-General wishes to report that he has received a letter dated 
15 May 1973 from the Permanent Representative of Guinea to the United Nations 
stating that during her absence Guinea would be represented on the Security Council 
by Mr. Hady Tour6 as deputy representative, 

In the,opinion of the Secretary-General, 
provisional credentials. 

this letter constitutes adequate 
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